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Dear Parent/Carer  

At Etone College, we place a very strong emphasis on educating our pupils in keeping themselves safe 

during the Summer holidays.  

 

As part of our Summer safety campaign, we will be sharing the following top tips with our pupils: 

 

• When going out with friends make sure your mobile phone is charged. 

• Always wear sun tan cream. 

• Keep yourself hydrated.  

• Only swim in designated swimming areas.  

• Stay away from railway tracks. 

• Do not take unnecessary risks. 

• Do not be peer pressured to do things that make you uncomfortable.  

• Do not go out alone late at night. 

• Always let your parents/carers know where you are. 

• Keep active. 

• Try a new hobby.  

• Spend time with friends.  

• Limit screen time.  

 

In addition, due to increasing incidents of trespass on the railway near to our school the British 

Transport Police have asked us to share the safety video in the link below with parents/carers and 

pupils.  

 

https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-secondary-school-safety-talk/  

 

Please can we ask that you talk to your children about the dangers of the railway, watch the 

video, discuss the contents with your children and always remind them of the dangers before they go 

out. 

 

I wish you a safe and enjoyable Summer. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith  

Head teacher  
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